
Contact the governor

This week, the carnage caused by climate-change fueled hurricanes and tornadoes is

made more tragic by the disinformation campaign that is endangering meteorologists

and FEMA employees.

The folks who are manipulating the weather are the ones who continue to promote dirty

energy sources when the evidence that burning fossil fuels is the engine of climate

change.

Stop abetting the fossil fuel industry and take action on behalf of your constituents. It’s

time to start congestion pricing, sign the Climate Change Superfund Act, and halt the

Iroquois Pipeline expansion.

Congestion pricing is good health policy, good transit policy, and it shows that you care

about all New Yorkers. We cannot accept that more than 70 percent of subway stations

are inaccessible to people with disabilities.

The Climate Change Superfund Act would create legal liability for corporations that

have caused dangers to health and safety by certain fossil fuel-related activity. If you

sign the Climate Change Superfund Act, New York could collect $75 billion over the next

25 years - roughly $3 billion a year from oil and gas companies responsible for

greenhouse gas emissions.

Elected officials and advocates have delivered thousands of comments asking you to

stop the expansion of the Iroquois Pipeline instead of expanding it. I want to raise my

voice once again to prevent this dangerous expansion.

The Iroquois Pipeline Company wants to drastically increase the amount of gas they

push through their existing fracked gas pipeline, which runs from the New York/Canada
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border to Long Island and NYC. In order to push more gas through the aging pipeline,

they are applying to double the size of four already toxic, smog-producing, and noisy

compressor stations that are currently running 24/7 in our communities. These would

become much noisier and more toxic when nearly doubled in size by this proposal along

the route of the pipeline.

Your decisions are crucial in protecting the right to every New Yorker to clean air, clean

water, and a healthful environment. Thank you.


